
 
 
 
 

May you and your families have a  
Happy Holiday Season! 

 
May the New Year bring you 

 peace and hope. 
 

May your lives be filled with  
good friends and warm memories. 

 
 

From the ISRI Safety Staff: 

John Gilstrap, Anne Marie Horvath, Tom Herod and Joe Bateman 
 
 
 
This e-mail was produced by the Institute of Scrap  
Recycling Industries, Inc. For more information, visit  
us on the Web at www.ISRI.org 
For comments or suggestions about For Your Safety,  
e-mail  joebateman@isri.org  
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